
The Alcohol, Drug Addiction and Mental Health Services (ADAMHS) Board of
Cuyahoga County is continuing in its mission to improve behavioral and
mental health care in your community.

As a part of this process, you have the opportunity to participate in a focus
group geared toward better understanding the experiences and needs of
County residents as well as potential gaps in current service offerings.

Gift cards to local grocer will be provided to every participant.  Space is
limited, so sign-up today!

Cuyahoga County...Cuyahoga County...

Click here toClick here to
register today!register today!

Facilitated by: RAMA Consulting on behalf of the ADAMHS Board of Cuyahoga County

we’re looking for your feedback!
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